
District CD 2 
 
 
I urge you to support redistricting reform. Specifically, I urge you to support an independent commission 
to draw district lines through a process that uses objective criteria. Legislators and political parties 
should not be allowed to draw their own district lines. I believe that, in so doing, politics becomes more 
divided, special interests get more influence, and my vote matters less. An independent commission will 
give legitimacy to the process and ensure all voters are represented fairly. I urge you to support 
redistricting reform. 
 
My district needs updating! 
 
Carla Pfund 
 


